
 

Congratulations to all the pupils who made their First Holy Communion last weekend. The children behaved with 

such reverence and their behaviour was amazing. Also, our sporting successes this week have been incredible. It 

is so wonderful to see our children out representing school and having their manners complimented on. Our Y6 

boys football team played at Admiral Street and won, our Kin ball team scored the most points, our goal ball 

team won the competition and are through to the Merseyside finals and finally our girls won their match 9-0. 

Phew… what a week! 

Safeguarding – our spotlight this week is body image. It is a growing concern about the online world’s 

impact on body image. Please click on the link for support. Supporting children's body image in the 

online world 

 

School website – please keep checking our website for any updates. We have lots of information in 

the curriculum section about what your child will be learning this term Parent Maps 

 

Uniform Swap – The school council would like to set up a stall for any used uniform. Please hand any 

unwanted uniform in to the office.  Once we have collected any unwanted items we will set a date for 

families to come and take uniform away free of charge. 

 

Breakfast Club – All children are welcome to attend breakfast club for FREE. It opens at 8:00am 

and last admission is 8:15am. Your child might be turned away if they arrive after 8:15am. 

 

Reading books – Please can you ensure that your child is reading at home. They should have a reading 

book and record. If you can please sign these with a little comment telling us if your child enjoyed 

the book.  

 

Attendance - If your child has a medical appointment, please email proof to the office, and bring 

your child in after the appointment if they are well enough. We have lots of families keeping their 

child off all day when they have appointments and this is not necessary. Remember our school target 

is 100% but the minimum we accept is 97%.  

 

Important dates – Please scroll to the bottom of the page for a list of upcoming important dates. 

 

PE TIMETABLE - CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Year 1 – Tuesday and Wednesday 

Year 2 – Monday and Friday 

Year 3 – Wednesday and Thursday 

Year 4 – Tuesday and Thursday 

Year 5 – Thursday am and swimming Thursday pm. 

Year 6 – Monday and Friday 
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Overall –  93.4% Year 2 – 94.3% Year 5 – 95.2% 

Reception – 90.7% Year 3 – 97.3% Year 6 – 92.9% 

Year 1 – 87.3% Year 4 – 93.5% 

https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/news-blogs/supporting-childrens-body-image-online/
https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/news-blogs/supporting-childrens-body-image-online/
https://stpatricksliverpool.co.uk/parents/parent-curriculum-maps/
http://www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk/
mailto:patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk


 

 



 


